
Moultonborough Public Library 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

Public Hearing 
April 17, 2025 

 
Present: John Buckley, Chair; Sally Bartlett, Vice Chair; Sherry Wakefield, Treasurer, 
Jane Harrington, Member; Peter Olsen, Member; Bob LaFlamme, Alternate; Brittany 
Durgin, Library Director. 
 

Chair John Buckley called the meeting to order at 9:03am. 

There was no public in attendance. 

Members of the Board had a brief discussion about whether to accept the $20,000 grant 
from the American Library Association to enhance accessibility at the library for people 
with disabilities. 

Motion was made by Peter Olsen to accept the grant from the American Library 
Association for $20,000, seconded by Sally. Motion passed unanimously. 


